Stewardship Workshop

By request, this workshop is being
repeated. Based on a commercially
available stewardship product, it will
provide everything a congregation’s
stewardship team needs to present
an effective annual stewardship
campaign: letters, newsletter and
bulletin materials, Bible study, sermon
preparation aids, minute messages,
print materials, etc.

The presenter is Rev. Mark Bussert, Director of Stewardship at three NID
congregations.

Date and Location: Saturday, August 5, 9 a.m.to 1 p.m. at St. Peter Lutheran
Church, 18N377 Galligan Road, Dundee. Cost: $95 per church for three
attending; each additional person from the same church $20. Lunch is
included. Register by calling Rev. Mark Bussert, 865-567-3409 or email
mark.bussert@aol.com.




